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Memorandum 
 

 

TO:  JULI KOLBY, CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER 
   
FROM:  KEVIN DICKEN, DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS 
  
DATE:  FEBRUARY 25, 2016 
 
SUBJECT: MOSSOM CREEK BRIDGE REPLACEMENT 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 

At the February 18, 2016 Parks and Recreation Committee meeting, the following 
recommendation regarding the replacement of the Mossom Creek Bridge was carried 
unanimously: 
 
“That the Parks Committee recommends the overage for the Mossom Creek Bridge Project, 
the maximum amount of $75,000 contingent on there being  secured access for eternity from 
the end of Elementary Road to Bert Flynn Park.”  
 
To secure the eternal access from Elementary Road to Bert Flynn Park, the Village would need 
to do the following; 
 

 Enter into negotiations with three (3) private landowners for the purchase of the 
portions of their land for which the Fortis BC S.R.O.W. sits. 

 Obtain agreement from Fortis BC for the transfer of ownership. 

 Dedicate the acquired (assuming successful purchase) lands as Park. 
 
Recommended Resolutions; 
 

1. That Council direct staff to NOT proceed with the project and furthermore, direct staff 
to contact the Community Recreation Grant Program requesting approval to return the 
grant money. 

Or, 
 

2. That Council direct staff to contact the relevant property owners regarding the potential 
purchase of their land to facilitate the eternal trail linkage as recommended by the Parks 
Committee. 

Or, 
 

3. That Council direct staff to re-submit a previous scope change to the Community 
Recreation Grant Program, involving the implementation of several of the 
recommendations from Anmore’s Parks Master Plan. 

 
Kevin Dicken 
Director of Operations 
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